
ALBA-TCP Welcomes
Restoration of Diplomatic Ties
Between Cuba and the United
States

Caracas, July 21 (RHC)-- The Bolivarian Alliance for the Peoples of Our America-People's Trade Treaty --
ALBA-TCP -- has welcomed the restoration of diplomatic relations between Cuba and the United States,
following the reopening of embassies in both capitals.

In a statement released yesterday, the integrationist bloc highlights the historical event as a victory for the
Cuban people in their struggle for sovereignty and proof of the complete failure of the unilateral sanctions
imposed by Washington on Cuba for over half a century.

The regional body called for the immediate lifting of the inhumane, unjust and illegal U.S. blockade
against the Cuban people and the return of the territory illegally occupied by the United States in the
eastern province of Guantanamo.



https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/63261-alba-tcp-welcomes-restoration-of-
diplomatic-ties-between-cuba-and-the-united-states
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